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I do not support this legislation.  I have lived in Tigard for over 25 years and I have 

witnessed the inability of the City's public works to maintain the City's roads.  Adding 

more road mile to be maintained would be a mistake.  Granted ODOT can barely fill a 

pothole, but the COT is less competent. 


